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 This Week at Currie


S ep t e m b e r  2 0 t h ,  2 0 2 4  


Hello Currie  families
 It was wonderful to see so many families at our “Meet the Com-
munity” event yesterday. A big thank you to our PAC for organizing 
such a fun and welcoming afternoon. Also a big thank you to our 
teachers for opening their classrooms for your visits. In October, 
you will be invited to meet with your child’s teacher for a learning 
update and a chance to share and discuss yur child’s  profile and 
goals for this school year. Please see below for important informa-
tion and upcoming events. 

 
Terry Fox Run this Thursday 
This year’s Terry Fox Run will take place on Thursday, Sep-
tember 26th from 9:10 - 10:10 am.  
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General Currie will be collecting money to support Terry’s dream 
of finding a cure for cancer. Students are encouraged to each do-
nate a ‘Toonie for Terry’, but they can bring in more if they wish.  

Students can bring donations from Monday to Thursday (23rd - 
26th). 

 

The total amount of donations will be updated each day on the 
poster near the front entrance.  Let’s reach our goal of $800! 


Orange Shirt Day and National Day for Truth and 
Reconciliation

On September 27th, please wear your orange shirt in advance of 
the  National Day for Truth and Reconciliation on September 30th. 
The day honours the children who never returned home and sur-
vivors of residential schools, as well as their families and commu-
nities. At Currie, learning about the impact of residential schools 
will occur in classrooms in ways and with content that is age and 
develpmentally appropriate. 
 
Message from our PAC:
Booster Juice Smoothie Fundraiser 
We’re excited to announce our first fundraiser of the year—Booster Juice 
Smoothie, organized by PAC! Pre-order your delicious smoothies now 
through Munch-a-Lunch before Friday, September 27th. Pickup will be on 
Tuesday October 1st at 2:45 PM. Limited cash sales available on pick up 
day.  Munch a lunch instructions are included in today’s email to families. 
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      Choir has begun!:

Does your child like music or like to sing? Choir is a great 
opportunity for students to enjoy time together, sharing 
their love of music. Practices are on Wednesday at lunch 
in the Heritage building. All students are welcome. For 
more information, please contact Mrs Hoffinger or 
Ms. Kihara. 

Important Dates:
Sept. 26th: Terry Fox Run 
Sept 27th – Orange Shirt Day 
Sept. 27th- Hot Lunch Day- pre-order. 
Sept. 30th- National Day for Truth and Reconciliation (no school) 
Oct. 9th- Photo Day 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the office 
at 604-668-6440 or email me at shoffinger@sd38.bc.ca 

 Sincerely,

 

Mrs. Sharon Hoffinger 

Principal,  

General Currie Elementary School 

Visit our webpage at http://currie.sd38.bc.ca

mailto:shoffinger@sd38.bc.ca

